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TOMORROW

BUILDING BETTER HEALTHCARE

Midland Memorial Foundation gives annual endowment
gift of $1,572,687 towards Campaign for Tomorrow

Due to the generosity of donors and careful
financial stewardship, the Foundation’s endowment
gift continues to grow each year. This year, the
gift will serve as the first installment of a
three-year pledge to the Campaign for Tomorrow
to provide for procurement of equipment and
technology, significantly strengthening the hospital's

capabilities.

Thanks to the incredible support of our com-
munity, we are making remarkable strides in
shaping the future of Midland Health. While we

have achieved significant progress, there is still
work to be done. Every contribution—no
matter the size—brings us one step closer to our
shared vision.

The collective commitment of individual families,
non-profits, and local foundations continues to
make a difference in advancing health care in our
community. Together, we are building a healthier,
brighter future. Thank you for your continued
support and belief in the mission of Midland
Health and Midland Memorial Foundation.

spring 2025



New Board of Governors

We are pleased to welcome our newest members to the
Board of Governors: Julie Z. Edwards and H.L. “Robin”
Brown, IIL

Serving on the Board of Governors is a lifetime honor,
and we deeply appreciate every board member’s dedication
and passion for ensuring high-quality healthcare remains
accessible in Midland.

Julie Z. Edwards H.L”Robin” Brown

Memorial Forum 2025

The Memorial Forum offers community leaders valuable
insight into the operations, programs, and initiatives of Midland
Health. Midland Memorial Foundation eagerly anticipates the
expertise and perspectives this group will contribute to the
Forum.

Pictured left to right:(back row) Jere Thompson, Helen Sledge,
Chris Howard, Phillip Knight, Chris Renaudin (front row)
Meghan Berry, Stephanie Carmona, Kendall Arrambide

W5 Not Pictured: Ginny Allen, Frankie Barela, Amy Bell, Wes
. ‘ , Gotcher, Ed Mayberry

Annabelle Gardaphe joins MMF as Associate Executive Director

Richard Coats, Chairman of the Board of Governors, is pleased to present Annabelle
Gardaphe as the Foundation’s new Associate Executive Director under the leadership of
Nancy Woodman.

Annabelle is a dedicated leader with a passion for philanthropy and community
engagement. She most recently served as the Director of Philanthropic and Community
Engagement and Grants Manager for the Yarborough Foundation.

Annabelle is actively involved in several organizations, currently serving as Chairman
of the Board for High Sky Children’s Ranch, Vice President of Hillander School, and a
board member for CASA of West Texas. She is also a member of the Community Advisory
Board for the Hahl Proctor and Sue Stinson Foundations. Additionally, she previously
served as Chair of the Local Mission Committee at First Presbyterian Church.

Annabelle holds a Bachelor of Arts in Political Science and Spanish from the University
of Texas at Austin. She and her husband, Chase, are proud parents of their two
children, Witt (10) and Genevieve (8).




Remembering Mary Dawson, a devoted friend and
supporter of Midland Memorial Foundation

Midland Memorial Foundation and Midland Health mourn the loss of Mary Dawson, who
passed away on October 5, 2024. '

Mary earned her bachelor's and master's degrees in geology from UT Austin and UT Arling-

ton before establishing a distinguished career in Denver. Alongside her scientific pursuits,
Mary cultivated a deep love for music. She also earned bachelor's and master's degrees in
Vocal Performance from Metropolitan State College of Denver and the Lamont School of Music at Denver University.

In 2017, Mary returned to Midland, where she became an active and cherished member of the community. She lent her
voice to the First Presbyterian Church Choir and the Midland Odessa/West Texas Symphony Chorale. Following in
her father’s footsteps, she joined the Midland Memorial Foundation Board of Governors in 2020. She also served on
the boards of the West Texas Symphony and various women's groups.

Mary’s unwavering commitment, generosity, and passion for both the arts and healthcare will be profoundly missed. Her
legacy of leadership and service will continue to inspire those who had the privilege of knowing her.

Dr. Matt and Tara Friez Endowment Fund

For over 14 years, Dr. Matthew Friez and his wife,
Tara, have proudly called Midland home, raising
their children in this vibrant community. As dedi-
cated and passionate community leaders, The Friez-
es have built a legacy rooted in service to others.

Dr. Friez’s commitment to Midland extends far
beyond his medical practice. Throughout the years,
| he has actively invested in the next generation by
| coaching youth sports, including Upward Basket-
ball and little league baseball.

He currently serves as a member of the Midland Indepen-
dent School District (MISD) Board of Trustees for
District 4, a position he was recently elected to. One
of his top priorities on the board is to raise academic rigor across the district at all levels, in part to better develop
future healthcare professionals and physicians right here in Midland. Through this platform, he advocates for poli-
cies and programs that support the growth and success of local students and schools.
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Pictured left to right: Avaleigh, Landry, Matt, Tara, and Henry

His education and professional achievements further highlight his dedication to improving the lives of those around
him. He is a proud graduate of Baylor University and the University of Texas at Houston Health Science Center. His
dedication to medical excellence has earned him triple board certification, a rare distinction that underscores his
commitment to the highest standards of patient care.

Tara Friez shares that same heart for service. A fellow Baylor University graduate with a degree in Interior Design,
has devoted herself to raising their children while giving back to the community. She is an active volunteer in multiple
ministries at Midland Bible Church, where her faith and dedication continue to make a meaningful impact.

As part of their commitment to Midland, Matt and Tara have established the Dr. Matt and Tara Friez Endowment Fund
at Midland Memorial Foundation. This fund will provide lasting support for MMH, ensuring the hospital can
continue delivering top-tier medical care to Midland residents for generations to come. Their generosity is a testa-
ment to their deep-rooted dedication to leaving a meaningful and enduring legacy.

If you are interested in establishing a legacy gift that will contribute to quality healthcare for many years to come,
please contact Nancy Woodman at (432) 221-1572 or at nancywoodman@midlandmemorialfoundation.org
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Thank You for Your Generous Contributions

Cumulative contributions received by Midland Memorial Foundation between September 24, 2024 - February 3, 2025.

THE MEMORIAL SOCIETY

Abell-Hanger Foundation

The Jeff and Nada Mae Davis
Charitable Foundation

Mary Dawson Trust

Scharbauer Foundation

Mrs. Karen Scharbauer

The Beal Foundation

The Sparks Foundation

THE BUILDERS SOCIETY

B. R. Greathouse Testamentary Trust
John and Maurine Cox Foundation
MMH Auxiliary

THE CORNERSTONE SOCIETY

Mr. Frank Agar, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Javaid Anwar

Mrs. Kay Bird

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Blonkvist
Ms. Linda Cowden

Davis Partners, LTD

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Folger
Mrs. Nancy Gibson

Mr. and Mrs. William Granberry
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Harper

Mr. and Mrs. William Hickey, ITI
Mr. and Mrs. T. Scott Hickman
Mr. and Mrs. W. D. Hord, I1I
Salehi Family Foundation

Mrs. Jack B. Wilkinson, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Word B. Wilson

THE PATRON SOCIETY

Mr. and Mrs. Barry Beal

Mr. and Mrs. John Bell

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen R. Bowerman
Estate of Frances E. Brown

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Davenport, Sr.
Mr. and Mrs. Kyle Davis

Mr. and Mrs. Larry Edgerton

FMH Foundation

Mr. and Mrs. Joshua Ham

Mr. and Mrs. Seth Hudson

Mr. and Mrs. Jamison Mcllvain

Mr. and Mrs. Earl H. Michie

Mr. and Mrs. Shan Moon

Mrs. Margaret Purvis

Dr. Glenn A. Rogers

The Marshal Verne Ross Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Carroll M. Thomas
Mr. Bradley Ward

THE FOUNDERS SOCIETY
Mr. James M. Alsup
Ms. Ellen Anguish
Ms. Nancy L. Anguish
Mr. Steve Anguish
Mr. and Mrs. Hank Arnold
Mr. and Mrs. Jack E. Blake, Jr.
Mrs. Margaret A. Cobb
Mr. and Mrs. Robert R. Claybrook
Mr. and Mrs. James Collings
Ms. Cheryl Cotner
The Honorable and

Mrs. Thomas R. Craddick
Mrs. H. Joseph de Compiegne
Mr. and Mrs. Alan Douglas
Mr. and Mrs. Robert W. Floyd
Dr. and Mrs. Matthew Friez
Mr. and Mrs. Trey Grafa
Estate of Helen G. Harrison
Mr. and Mrs. Tevis Herd
Mr. and Mrs. Steven C. Hofer, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Hohenberger
Mr. and Mrs. Bert G. Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Tom E. Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Clint J. Kuzmich
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Morrow
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph L. O’Neill, I1I
Dr. Eileen and Mr. James Piwetz
Mr. and Mrs. William Scott Ramsey
The Honorable and

Mrs. David Rogers
Mr. Ed Runyan
Mr. and Mrs. Jason South
Mr. and Mrs. Wesley Strain
Mr. and Mrs. Kelly Strickling
The Blankinship Foundation
The Prairie Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. James J. Woodcock

THE LEADERS SOCIETY

Mr. J. Devin Alsup

Mr. and Mrs. Shankar Annamalai
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas A. Beall

Mr. and Mrs. Larry J. Bell
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Bell
Sherry and Phillip Bell
Ms. Michelle K. Brock
Mr. and Mrs. James C. Brown
Mr. Craig A. Campbell
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Christensen
Judith M. Craig, Ph.D.

Mr. and Mrs. John Dzubinski
Dr. Charles D. Fraser, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Jered T. Groner
Mr. and Mrs. Harry B. Hinkle
Ms. Karen J. Hixon
Mr. and Mrs. Jay B. Horton
Ms. Annie L. Johnson

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Kuzmich
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Musar
Mr. and Mrs. Roy Nelson
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Norwood
Mr. and Mrs. John E. O’Connor, 111
Ms. Peggy O’Shaughnessy
Mr. and Mrs. Steven H. Pruett
Mr. James Plucinski and

Mrs. Wendy K. Purvis
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Semple
Mr. and Mrs. Chip Smith
Mr. and Mrs. Randy L. Stevens
Mr. and Mrs. David Stone
The Henry Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Don Tomlin

THE LEADERSHIP COUNCIL

Mr. Ernest Angelo, Jr.

Ahmad Arslan

Ms. Betty Bankston

Mrs. Dorothy Barker

Mr. Jared Bennett

Dr. and Mrs. Steven Betton

Mr. and Mrs. Grant A. Billingsley
Mr. and Mrs. David Blackketter
Mr. and Mrs. Ken L. Burgess, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Richard J. Catania
Cathy Eastham Fine Jewelry

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas H. Christensen
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Coats

Ms. Cindy Cowan Guiles

Mr. and Mrs. Price Cowden

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Craig

Mr. David W. Cromwell

Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan Deweese
Ms. Rebecca L. Dorn

Mr. Arthur Dragisic

Ms. Rene M. DuBois

The Honorable and Mrs. Donald L. Evans
Mr. and Mrs. Pervis Evans
Fitz-Patrick Trust

Mr. and Mrs. William Michael Ford
Mrs. Judia L. Foreman

Mr. and Mrs. Chase W. Gardaphe
Mr. and Mrs. William E. Gau

Mr. Edward Goodstein

Mr. and Mrs. Harry L. Graham
Mrs. Rosalind Redfern Grover
Mrs. Evalyn Halvorsen

Mr. and Mrs. Bill Hardie

Mr. and Mrs. Tevis Herd

Mr. and Mrs. James Hicks

Dr. and Mrs. Merrill C. Horne
Gwin D. Jamerson

Mr. and Mrs. Gary Johnson

Mrs. Lora S. Jones

Robyn Kedzie

Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Leach

Midland Memorial Foundation is grateful for the continued support of the generous donors who have
forever impacted the present and future of Midland Health.




Thank You for Your Generous Contributions

Cumulative contributions received by Midland Memorial Foundation between September 24, 2024 - February 3, 2025.

THE LEADERSHIP COUNCIL continued
Mr. Jay Leaver

Mr. and Mrs. Cadell S. Liedtke
Mrs. Katherine Lucarelli

Mr. and Mrs. Rod MacDonald

Mr. and Mrs. Samuel L. Majors, I1I
Ms. Suzanne C. Martin

Mr. and Mrs. Kyle McDonnold
Mrs. Denna McGuire

Mr. Mark McKee

Mr. and Mrs. Leslie G. McLaughlin
Mr. and Mrs. Michael McWilliams
Mr. and Mrs. Todd Meade

Mr. and Mrs. Russell Meyers

Ms. Judy Duke Miller

Mr. and Mrs. Antonio Miramontes
Mr. and Mrs. Paul L. Morris

Mr. and Mrs. Henry G. Musselman
Dionicia Myers

Mr. and Mrs. Les Opperman

Patsy and Michael Hochman Charitable

Foundation Mr. and Mrs. David J. Pitts
Mr. Jim Ramsey

Mrs. Selina Reeve

Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Richert
Mr. and Mrs. Williard B. Robbins, I1I
Mr. Rodney Robinson

Mr. Wilson Rockefeller

Mr. John Rogers

Dr. and Mrs. Harold Rubin
Marissa Salgado

Cindy Sherman

Mr. and Mrs. Cy Shook

Mr. and Mrs. Jan South

Mr. and Mrs. Don L. Sparks

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Sponberg
Mrs. Frances Stapp

Mr. and Mrs. Ben A. Strickling, III
Mr. Matthew P. Summers

Mr. and Mrs. Jack D. Swallow
Dana Taylor, RN

The Swallow Group

Ms. Georgia K. Trobaugh

Mr. and Mrs. W. Burgess Wade
Dr. and Mrs. James B. Welsh

Ms. Margaret Wheatley

Mr. and Mrs. Mark Williams
Mrs. Modesta Williams

Mrs. Harriet Willis

Ms. Jane Wolf

Mr. Grant Wood

Mrs. Lucy Woodside

Dr. and Mrs. Charles M. Younger

GIFTS RECEIVED IN HONOR OF FRIENDS

AND LOVED ONES

Ms. Jacqueline Aguirre
Mr. Ernest Angelo, Jr.

Mrs. Ed Auler

Dr. and Mrs. Vincent Bash
Mr. and Mrs. Carty Beal

Mr. and Mrs. Spencer Beal
M. and Mrs. Larry Bell
Mrs. Mary Emma Bennett
Mrs. Charles Bird
Dr. and Mrs. Loren Bryant
Mrs. Susie Burnett
Ms. Jan Burrow
Mr. Craig Campbell
Mr. and Mrs. Richard J. Catania
Ms. Diane Claiborne
Mrs. Peggy Cowan
Mrs. Frank Cowden
Ms. Linda Cowden
The Honorable and
Mrs. Thomas R. Craddick
Elizabeth and Bob Davenport, Jr.
Mrs. E. Ferrell Davis
Mrs. H. Joseph de Compiegne
Total Joint Center Employees
Dr. Jessie Dickens
Dr. Joe Donahue-Torres
Kyle Dunaway, CRNA
Byron Koonce
Chelsea Luebke, FNP - BC
Juliana Ramos, CRNA, DNP
Rebecca Sanchez, PA
The Honorable and Mrs. Donald Evans
Ms. Kathy Faris
Mr. and Mrs. Ted Fergeson
Mr. and Mrs. Francisco Franco
Dr. Charles D. Fraser
Mrs. Nancy Gibson
Mr. and Mrs. Harry L. Graham
Mr. and Mrs. William Granberry
Rosalind Redfern Grover
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Grubb
Mrs. Eleanor Harper
Mr. and Mrs. Tevis Herd
Ms. Joanie Holt
Mr. and Mrs. Jay Horton
Mrs. L. Bart Hotchkiss
Mr. and Mrs. David Hurta
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Tom E. Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Don Jones
Mrs. Mary Kennedy
Mr. and Mrs. Clint Kuzmich
Mrs. C.D. “Bud” Martin
Mr. and Mrs. Clyde McCall
Mr. and Mrs. Pat McDaniel
Mr. William L. McGavran
Mrs. Denna McGuire
Dr. Summer Merritt and Mr. Reid
Merritt
Mr. Russell Meyers
Ms. Judy Miller
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Morrison
Mr. and Mrs. Burk Murchison
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Norwood
Mr. and Mrs. Joe O’Neill I11
Mrs. Elsa Pando
Mrs. Judy Rankin
Richards Horticulture

Mrs. Lisandra P. Rodriguez
Ms. Nancy Rodriguez
The Honorable and

Mrs. Rodney Satterwhite
Mr. and Mrs. Charlie Semple
Mrs. Sandra Staley
Major Stone
Mr. and Mrs. Charlie Teeple
Mr. and Mrs. Don Tomlin
Ms. Ariana Travelstead
Mr. and Mrs. W. Burgess Wade
Mrs. Cyril Wagner
Mr. and Mrs. Eben Warner
Mrs. Jack B. Wilkinson, Jr.
Ms. Amy Wood
Mrs. Nancy Woodman
Mrs. Lucy Woodside
Dr. and Mrs. Charles Younger

GIFTS RECEIVED IN MEMORY OF FRIENDS
AND LOVED ONES
Penny Angelo

Aggie Anguish
Norman K. Barker
Bobby Billhimer
Ramon Billhimer
Elizabeth Blankinship
Herb Blankinship

Dr. Brent Blonkvist
Pat Blonkvist

Sue Brannon

Alva Butler

Jno P. Butler

Dr. Viola M. Coleman
Edward Leonard Cotner
Amy Davenport

F. Ferrell Davis

Mary Dawson
Martha Greenlee
Robert L. Halvorsen
Bill Handley

M. Stephen Harper
L. Bart Hotchkiss
Elaine Jastrow

Kenny Jastrow

Bob L. Jones

Barbara Tom Jowell
Ron King

Jane McAbee
Reginald McCaslin
Cynthia Midkiff
Larry Satterfield
Larry A. Stapp

Autry Stephens

Dr. Edgardo Valle
Janet Ward

Billy “Pee Wee” Watson
Delores Watson

Jack B. Wilkinson, Jr.
Leslie Wood

Randy Yeager



Named Endowment Funds

Midland Memorial Foundation Endowment Fund

Sudhi Agrawal, M.D. Pediatric Endowment Fund

Alsup Family Endowment Fund

Aggie E. Anguish Nursing Scholarship Endowment Fund

Kathy Blackwell, R.N. Nursing Scholarship Endowment Fund

Herb and Elizabeth Blankinship Endowment Fund

Dr. Brent and Pat Blonkvist Infant and Children's Endowment Fund

Dr. Edward "Pete" Carter Anesthesiology and Operating Room
Endowment Fund

Reid and Ellen Jo Caskey Endowment Fund

Viola M. Coleman, M.D. Endowment Fund

Peggy and Bob Cowan Emergency Room Endowment Fund

Nadine Craddick Endowment Fund

Crandall Family Endowment Fund

].D. Crawford Endowment Fund

Jimmie and James Currie Family Endowment Fund

Linnie Hall Davidson, R.N. Nursing Scholarship Endowment Fund

Louise and Decker Dawson Endowment Fund

Sue and John Robert Dorr Endowment Fund

Susie and Don Evans Endowment Fund

Lois and Richard Folger Endowment Fund

John W. Foster, Sr. M.D. Endowment Fund

Dr. Matt and Tara Friez Endowment Fund

Edith Anderson Garst and Robert M. Garst Endowment Fund

Richard and Nancy Gibson Endowment Fund

Glendorn Equipment Endowment Fund

The B.R. Greathouse and Helen Greathouse Endowment Fund

Arden and Rosalind Redfern Grover Endowment Fund

Kelly Rhodes Grover Endowment Fund

Paula and Jim Henry Endowment Fund

Herd Family Endowment Fund

Patsy Hochman, R.N. Nursing Scholarship Endowment Fund

Nancy S. Hull Endowment Fund

Bettye and Lanny G. Ice, Sr. Endowment Fund

Thomas P. Ingram Endowment Fund

K.M. Jastrow Endowment Fund

Barbara Tom Jowell Endowment Fund

Kavanagh Family Endowment Fund

Ann M. Kleine Nursing Scholarship Endowment Fund

The Klingensmith’s Endowment Fund

LaForce Family Endowment Fund

Nancy and Joe Liberty Endowment Fund

Rachel Lyman Endowment Fund

Rachel Lyman ACC Endowment Fund

Edwin H. Magruder, Jr. Endowment Fund

The Marquez Family Endowment Fund

Larry and Dorothy Melzer Physician Recruitment Endowment Fund
Midland Pathologists, PA. Endowment Fund

Bascom Mitchell Family Endowment Fund

Bill and Eva Mitchell Endowment Fund

Wayne and Jo Ann Moore Endowment Fund

Morrow Family Endowment Fund

NICU Endowment Fund

DAnn and John R. Norwood Endowment Fund

Ortloff Engineers, Ltd. Endowment Fund

Barbara J. O’Shaughnessy Endowment Fund

Hal and Sweetie Peck Endowment Fund

Roni and Wes Perry Family Endowment Fund

The Pevehouse Family Endowment Fund

Dr. Eileen Piwetz Nursing Scholarship Endowment Fund
Charles H. Priddy Endowment Fund

Pruett Family Endowment Fund

James H. Purvis Endowment Fund

The Randee and Jack Rathbone Family Endowment Fund
John J. Redfern, Jr. Endowment Fund

R. Joan Rhodes Endowment Fund

Rogers Family Endowment Fund

Marilee and Ed Runyan Endowment Fund

Billie G. Ruppe, R.N. Nursing Scholarship Endowment Fund
Dorothy Turner Scharbauer Endowment Fund

Roxane and Ben Strickling Family Endowment Fund

Joseph G. Suckarieh, M.D. Heart Institute Endowment Fund
Trobaugh Family Endowment Fund

Dr. Edgardo and Kathy Valle Emergency Medical Endowment Fund
AJ. & Mary Vogel and Dr. Robert & Debbie Vogel Endowment Fund
The Lissa and Cy Wagner Endowment Fund

Herbert E. Ware, III Endowment Fund

Dee and Billy Ray "Pee Wee" Watson Endowment Fund
Terry and Jack B. Wilkinson, Jr. Behavioral Health Endowment Fund
Clayton and Modesta Williams Endowment Fund

Celia and Word Wilson Family Endowment Fund

Leslie Hendrix Wood Endowment Fund

Nancy and Woody Woodman Endowment Fund

Charles M. Younger, M.D. Endowment Fund

If you are interested in establishing a named endowment fund, please contact Nancy Woodman
at (432) 221-1569 or at nancy.woodman@midlandmemorialfoundation.org.




BOARD OF GOVERNORS

Executive Committee

Richard Coats, Chair

Rosalind Redfern Grover, Past Chair
Nancy Gibson, Secretary

Joseph de Compiegne, Treasurer
James M. Alsup, Governance Chair
Steven H. Pruett, Investment Chair
Tevis Herd, Oil and Gas Chair
Tricia J. Michie, Development Chair
Celia Wilson, Nominating Chair

Javaid Anwar

Barry A. Beal

Kay Bird

Michael Black

H.L. “Robin” Brown, III
Craig A. Campbell

HONORARY BOARD OF GOVERNORS

Nadine Craddick
Larry Edgerton

Julia Z. Edwards
Don Evans

Richard Folger
Nancy Gibson

Paula A. Henry
Anne Johnson
Stephen W. Kuzmich
Timothy A. Leach
Cadell S. Liedtke
Paul L. Morris

Roy Nelson

Joseph O’Neill III
Margaret Purvis
Glenn A. Rogers, D.D.S.
Douglas Scharbauer

Gwyn Sparks

Roxane Strickling
Georgia K. Trobaugh
Terry Wilkinson

Modesta Williams

Celia Wilson

Claire Woodcock

Charles M. Younger, M.D.

Governors Emeriti
Gregory W. Bartha, M.D.
Sue Starr Boldrick
Thomas M. Bruner
Mary de Compeigne
Mary B. Kennedy

Hugh Box, Pecos, TX
Marvie Burton, Alpine, TX

MEMORIAL FORUM

Larry F. Buxton, M.D., Horseshoe Bay, TX
Mark Morgan, Big Spring, TX

Dennis Haralson, Seminole, TX
Eva Mitchell, Kermit, TX

Helen Sledge, Chair
Ginny Allen
Kendall Arrambide
Frankie Barela
Amy Bell

The Leadership Council $1-$999
The Leaders Society $1,000-54,999
The Founders Society $5,000-524,999
The Patron Society $25,000-599,999

Meghan Berry
Stephanie Carmona
Wes Gotcher

Chris Howard
Phillip Knight

MIDLAND MEMORIAL

foundation

Ed Mayberry
Chris Renaudin
Jere Thompson

The Cornerstone Society $100,000-5499,999
The Builders Society $500,000-5999,999
The Memorial Society $1,000,000-%4,999,999
The Pillar Society $5,000,000+

400 Rosalind Redfern Grover Parkway « Midland, Texas 79701 « 432.221.1569 « FAX 432.221.4699 « nancywoodman@midlandmemorialfoundation.org

Information provided to Midland Memorial Foundation is kept in strict confidence. Please write to us if you wish to have your name
removed from future fundraising requests. Upon notification, all reasonable efforts will be taken to adhere to your wishes.




